
                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INTERSCHOOL SCHOOL SPEECH COMPETITION 
 

Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
 

Congratulations! 

Your child has been selected to take part in the Interschool Speech Competitions 

at Warkworth Primary School. 

 

The Speech Competition will be held at the Warkworth Primary School Senior 

hall on Tuesday 4th October at 11am. 

 

All parents are welcome to attend to support and watch their child at this 

prestigious event. 

 

You may wish to take your child to the event by car or alternatively, they can join 

our Year Five students who will be travelling by bus leaving Matakana School at 

10:30 am. There is no cost for the bus. 

 

Please sign the permission form below and return to your classroom teacher by 

Friday 30th September. 

 

Teacher 

Donna Frost 

 

 

I give / do not give permission for _______________________________________ to take part 

in the Interschool Speech Competition at Warkworth Primary School on Tuesday 

4th October. 

 

 

___________________________________ will be travelling to the event by car/ bus 

 

 


